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THE UNIVERSITY OF LOUISIANA AT MONROE
University Electronic Learning Committee
August 11, 2008

Members Present A. Allén, C. Blackburn, K. Boswell, T. Church, R. F10r1110 R Hanser M. .
Matus1ak T. Pa:rker B. Smith, D. Trokclair, D. Wf Jliams, P. Thornhill, M. McIntosh R. Jordan, R
Jones

Members Absent: S. Banks (excused), S. Choo (excused), A. Tan (excused)

This meeting was called to order by Rbonda Jones on Monday, August 11, 2008 at 10:00 in L1brary
651. The following items were discussed.

Item 1 — Welcome and introduction of returning and new members
New members are Chris Blackburn, Katherine Boswell, Tommie Church, Ricky Fiorillo, Matthew
Matusiak, and Tammy Parker

Item 2 — Supporting Electronic Learning and Essential Campus Transitions (SELECT) Grant :
Program

Members were given the web site for the grant information. It was announced that a
videoconference for those interested in submitting a grant proposal will be held on Friday, August

15 at 10:00 in Hanna 250. SELECT proposals are due by October 10.

Item 3 — Continuum for All Learners (CALL) Initiative and Gateway to Online Degrees
(GOLD)

Rhonda Jones provided background information about the programs. Robyn Jordan shared current
inquiry and enrollment numbers.

Item 4 —Online Course Demonstrations
Committee members were encouraged to attend the demonstrations, scheduled for Thursday and
Friday, August 14™ and 15", of the online courses that were developed over the sunumer.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 10:55.

Respectfully submitted,

Dr. Rhonda Jones
Director of Continuing Education




